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Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director Serial No. 667A
Office of Inspection and' Enforcement N0/DWL:ms
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Docket Nos. 50-280

,

Region II 50-281

| 101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 50-338 ]
I Atlanta, Georgia 30'.i03 0-339 )

License Nos. DPR-32
DPR-37
NPF-4
NPF-7

|

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

! SUBJECT: COMPLIANCE WITH I.E. BULLETIN 80-18 COMMITMENTS

| In our response to I.E. Bulletin 80-18 (Serial No. 667 dated Septeraber 26,

! 1980) it was stated that corrective action in the form of equipment and proce-
dure modifications was scheduled to be completed by December 1,1980. The
actual completion dates were December 5,1980 for the Surry Power Station
Units and December 3, 1980 for the North Anna Power Station Units.

This commitment would most likely have been met except for a last minute
'concern regarding the safety analysis associated with the proposed design

change. This last minute concern was identified by our System Nuclear Safety
and Operating Committee and resulted in a five (5) day delay in the approval
of the Design Change Package.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact
this office.

Very truly yours,

.
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B. R. Sylvia
Manager - Nuclear

Operations and Maintenance

cc: Director, NRC Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection
Washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing

Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief
' - 'Operating Reactors Branch No. 3

Division of Licensing
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